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Privacy Policy 
 

The Children’s Book Project is a charity registered with the Charity Commission for England and 

Wales.  It is charity number 1183092, registered in April 2019.  This privacy policy will explain how 

our organisation uses the personal data we collect from you when you use our website. 

 

What data do we collect? 

The Children’s Book Project collects the following data: 

• Personal identification information (Name, email address, phone number, etc.) 

How do we collect your data? 

You directly provide the Children’s Book Project with most of the data we collect. We collect data 

and process data when you: 

• Register to apply for books or to donate books 

• Register to volunteer or to become involved in another way 

• Register to receive our email newsletter 

• Voluntarily complete a customer survey (via our survey tool, distributed via email) 

• Use or view our website via your browser’s cookies. 

How will we use your data? 

The Children’s Book Project collects your data so that we can: 

• Confirm your eligibility in order to receive books (in terms of the level of economic or other 

identified need of the community you support) 

• Communicate with you about our offer for schools and other settings and deliver books  

• Communicate where you can donate books  

• Collect books from you  

• Share updates with you on the project’s progress and opportunities to become more 

involved 

When the Children’s Book Project receives an application from a school or children’s centre, it may 

use the setting’s data to identify the level of pupil premium supported by the setting (using the 

government’s school performance tables). 

 

  

http://www.childrensbookproject.co.uk/
https://apps.charitycommission.gov.uk/showcharity/registerofcharities/RegisterHomePage.aspx
https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/
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How do we store your data? 

The Children’s Book Project may store your personal data within our operations, survey, mailing or 

volunteering databases. In all cases personal data is stored encrypted and system access is 

password-protected. 

  

We may keep your data indefinitely for statistical purposes (internal reporting) but commit not to 

use it for communication purposes after seven years. 

 

Marketing 

The Children’s Book Project would like to send you information about services of ours that we think 

you might like and to update you about our work.  If you have agreed to receive marketing, you may 

always opt out at a later date.  You have the right at any time to stop the Children’s Book Project 

from contacting you for marketing purposes. 

 

If you no longer wish to be contacted for marketing purposes, please email 

liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk. 

 

What are your data protection rights? 

The Children’s Book Project would like to make sure you are fully aware of your data protection 

rights. Every user is entitled to the following: 

 

- The right to access: You have the right to request copies of your personal data.  

- The right to rectification: You have the right to request that we correct any information you 

believe is inaccurate. You also have the right to request that we complete any information you 

believe is incomplete. 

- The right to erasure: You have the right to request that we erase your personal data, under 

certain conditions. 

- The right to restrict processing: You have the right to request that we restrict the processing of 

your personal data, under certain conditions. 

- The right to object to processing: You have the right to object to our processing of your personal 

data, under certain conditions. 

- The right to data portability: You have the right to request that we transfer the data that we 

have collected to another organisation, or directly to you, under certain conditions. 

 

If you make a request, we have one month to respond to you. If you would like to exercise any of 

these rights, please contact us at our email: liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk.  

 

Or write to us:  Children’s Book Project, 25 Bassein Park Road, W12 9RN 

http://www.childrensbookproject.co.uk/
mailto:liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk
mailto:liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk
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Privacy policies of other websites 

Our website contains links to other websites. Our privacy policy applies only to our website, so if you 

click on a link to another website, you should read their privacy policy. 

 

Changes to our privacy policy 

We keep our privacy policy under regular review and places any updates on this web page. This 

privacy policy was last updated on 24th April 2023. 

 

How to contact us 

If you have any questions about our privacy policy, the data we hold on you, or you would like to 

exercise one of your data protection rights, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Email us at:  liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk  

 

Or write to us at:  Children’s Book Project, 25 Bassein Park Road, W12 9RN 

 

How to contact the appropriate authority 

Should you wish to report a complaint or if you feel that we have not addressed your concern in a 

satisfactory manner, you may contact the Information Commissioner’s Office. 

 

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 

 

 

 

http://www.childrensbookproject.co.uk/
mailto:liberty@childrensbookproject.co.uk
https://ico.org.uk/
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